
From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk
To: Adria Snowdon
Subject: Re: permit
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 2:19:17 PM

He'll Adria,
I was just curious how the permit was progressing? 
Thanks
Arie

Sent from Sonim XP7

On Jan 7, 2020 11:55 AM, Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk <awmuilwijk@hotmail.com> wrote:

Ok thank you! 
Arie Muilwijk

Sent from Sonim XP7

On Jan 7, 2020 8:18 AM, Adria Snowdon <Adria.Snowdon@nrcb.ca> wrote:

Hi Arie,

I apologize for not getting in contact with you yesterday. I’ve been off sick.

 

The review stage for the permit should be done by the 15th.

 

Adria Snowdon

Approval Officer

Natural Resources Conservation Board

100, 5401 1st Avenue South

Lethbridge, Alberta T1J 4V6

Phone: 403-381-5208

Fax: 403-381-5806

Email: adria.snowdon@nrcb.c
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